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Liberal Democrat – Motion Item 8


“We accept the recommendation that Council Tax rates should be frozen at 2020/2021 rates but ask the Co-Leaders to write to the Scottish Government to clarify whether the funding which is being received to freeze the Council Tax will be base lined into the Local Government settlement next year.”

Proposed by Councillor Tim Brett
Seconded by Councillor Jonny Tepp
